
 

 

 

 

 

 
DATE: 25TH August 2022 

 

To: `   Parents of students from Year One to Year Thirteen 

SUBJECT:  Clarification regarding delay in book deliveries.  

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. We would like to apologize for the delay in the delivery of text books 

but we would like to clearly reiterate that the delay is not on account of  our book distributors- 

Periwinkle.  

 
While we understand that this causes anxiety for you as parents, we don’t want Periwinkle bearing 

the brunt of the flak for something that is not their fault.  

 
Please find attached the letter from Arab Gulf clearly explaining the reason for the delay. 

 
Periwinkle is still doing their best to expedite orders that were placed before the deadline from 

existing stock and we are grateful for their efforts in trying their best to mitigate this problem.  

 
We assure you that once school starts, our teachers will do their best to work with material that is 

accessible to students.  

 
We sincerely request you not to hold Periwinkle responsible for this shipping delay that is beyond 

anyone’s control.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 




